Memo

To: Village Board

Fr: Tracy Flucke, Administrator

Re: Langlade School Parking Request for Parti Gras

Date: November 26, 2013

Attached is an email from Cinnamin Rauscher in regard to parking for the Parti Gras event at Langlade School.

Village Board is asked to make a decision in regard to the parking request.

Tracy Flucke

From:

Cinnamin Rauscher acinnaminr@gmail.

Sent:

Thursday, November 21, 2013 9:58 AM

To:

Tracy Flucke

Subject:

Parking Request from Langlade Elementary PTO

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Dear Mrs. Tracy Flucke,

I am writing to request being put on the next Village Board meeting agenda.

I am the chairperson for Langlade Elementary School's largest fundraiser Parti Gras. This event will be taking place on Thursday, February 27, 2014 from 5:00 pm to 8:00 pm. We share a parking lot with the YMCA and this is a busy time for them. This limits our parking. I am requesting permission to have parking allowed that day from 4:00 pm to 8:00 pm on nearby streets when it is normally restricted. We are requesting our families be able to park on the north side of Broadview Drive, from Ravine Way to Libal Street, and on East and West Pennwood Circle.

I would appreciate your consideration in this matter.

You may respond back to me either by email or by telephone.

Thank you!
Cinnamin Rauscher
Langlade PTO Vice-President